
MORNING MATH 

All third, fourth and fifth graders participate in Morning Math on Monday-Thursday of each week.  Upon 

arriving at school, students get their MM worksheet and sit in the hall to complete it.  When it is time to 

go into the classroom, students take their paper with them and have until 8:00 a.m. to finish the work.  

This paper is checked and corrected with their math teacher at the beginning of the math period as their 

warm-up.  

Some students are assigned to a tutorial teacher for Morning Math.  Students who are assigned to a 

tutorial teacher and eat breakfast at school have a ‘Fast Pass’ which lets them cut in the front of the 

breakfast line.  They get their breakfast and take it to the tutorial room, eat breakfast, then complete 

the worksheet.    

At the beginning of the year, third graders had Fast Focus lessons for MM.  Fourth and fifth graders had 

Countdown to TAKS lessons.  Currently, all three grades have Countdown to STAAR lessons.  All of these 

lessons are a spiral of math skills in word problem format.  Sample copies of these lessons are available 

on our website.   


